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1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 

03 October 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
 
Attn: Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
By electronic filing and e-mail 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 - OPG Application – GEC early intervention 
 
 
1. In anticipation of a notice of hearing being issued, and as counsel will be out of the country 
in the coming weeks, the Green Energy Coalition (GEC) hereby gives early notice of its intention 
to intervene in this matter and requests that it be found eligible for costs. GEC asks that this 
request be considered when it is timely to do so. 
 
2. The GEC is comprised of David Suzuki Foundation, Greenpeace Canada, Sierra Club of 
Canada and World Wildlife Fund of Canada. GEC’s member groups are charitable or non-profit 
organizations active on environmental and energy policy matters. The GEC has previously been 
found eligible for costs in related matters before the Board. 
 
3. The groups’ particular interest in these proceedings is, inter alia, in regard to the 
appropriateness of nuclear budgets, the proposal to pre-approve OPG’s contracting strategy 
for major projects at Darlington, and any renewed proposal to pursue CWIP whether directly or 
by way of early clearance of capacity development and refurbishment variance accounts.  GEC 
expects to be an active participant. 
 
4. Contact information is (electronic and disk copies are adequate, hard copy not required): 
 

David Poch,     Tel. 613-264-0055 
1649 Old Brooke Road,   Fax 613-264-2878    
Maberly, ON, K0H 2B0    dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 
Kai Millyard     Tel. 416-651-7141 
72 Regal Road,     Fax 416-651-4659    
Toronto, ON, M6H 2K1   kai@web.net 
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Shawn-Patrick Stensil   Tel. 416-884-7053 
Greenpeace Canada 
33 Cecil St, Toronto, ON, M5T 1N1 shawn.patrick.stensil@greenpeace.org 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
Cc: OPG regulatory affairs 

mailto:shawn.patrick.stensil@greenpeace.org

